
 

 Mt. SAC Closes Temporarily in Response to  

Governor's Stay at Home Order  
 

March 19, 2020 – Mt. San Antonio College is temporarily closed in response to California Governor Gavin 

Newsom's stay at home order. The executive order requires that every Californian stay home except for 

essential needs, like going to the grocery store, pharmacy, bank or gas station. Learn more at 

https://covid19.ca.gov/.  

During the temporary order, Mt. SAC will continue its efforts to move most classes online, develop work-

from-home options, and ensure critical operations can continue. Employees are urged to continue checking 

their emails (accessible from the portal) or the Health Alert website at www.mtsac.edu/health for details and 

updates.  

There are no known cases of coronavirus (COVID-19) on our campus. Mt. SAC is implementing these changes 

to prevent the spread of the disease.  
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